
 

 

North Forest High School  

10726 Mesa Rd.  

Houston, TX 77078 

Phone: (713) 636-4300 

Fax: (713) 636-8116 

Marie Adams, Principal 
 

 

 
North Forest High School Staff 

 

Marie Adams -Principal /Chair 

Itzel Garcia Gaspar- Non-Instructional Staff 

Sharon Grover- Testing Coordinator/ Co-Chair 

Shamonda Owens- SS Teacher 

Donell Victorian- English Teacher 

Claude Harding- Special Education Teacher 

Kavian Bradley – Employment Specialist 

 

 

Parent 

Jaclyn Washington 

 

Community/ Business Partners 

Zeno Bailey 

Genette Smith 

Agenda Notes 

 

• Welcome/Introduction of Members 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Reading of old minutes  

 

 

 

• HCC Partnership 

 

 

 

 

 

• Attendance 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Adams opened the meeting. Meeting 

started at 4:50. Members included: Ms. 

Adams, Dr. Grover, Dr. Owens, Ms. 

Washington, Ms. Garcia, Ms. Bradley, Mr. 

Harding, and Mr. Anderson (Principal 

Apprentice). 

 

Dr. Grover read the old minutes from the 1st 

Quarter meeting. 

 

 

HCC Partnership will provide students with a 

usable trade. HCC will offer hospitality 

courses. Dual credit will be offered by HCC 

teachers. HCC partnership will give students 

an opportunity to advance. 

 

Means to improve attendance are under 

review. Children can’t learn in they’re not in 

school. 

 

 

SDMC Meeting  

(2nd Quarter) 

Agenda 

February 7, 2024 

4:30 p.m. – 5:30 p.m. 



 

 

• Cell Phone Policy 

 

 

 

• School Safety 

 

 

 

• Ag Barn 

 

 

 

 

• Additional staff 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Question/ Concerns 

 

 

 

• Closure/ Meeting Adjourned 

We are looking into using a Yonder type 

device for the 2024-2025 school year to 

prevent student cell phone use during school 

hours. 

 

Student altercations have increased over the 

last two weeks. Nonetheless, we haven’t had 

any other concerns regarding school safety. 

 

Possible vendors walked the campus to find a 

location to place a barn. The vendors will bid 

to build the barn. 

 

We may have staff to replace for the 2024-

2025 school year. We will no longer receive 

a NES stipend. Thus, retention bonuses will 

be offered to teachers and some staff 

members. 

 

Dr. Owens would like to create a Sunshine 

Fund. 

 

 

Ms. Adams motioned to adjourn the meeting 

at 5:16. Dr. Owens 2nd the motion. The 

meeting ended at 5:17. 

  

 


